DONALA

Water & Sanitation District

December 9, 2021

Ms. Mercedes Rivas, Planner I| Via Electronic Mail
El Paso County Planning & Community Development

2880 International Circle, Ste 110

Colorado Springs, CO 80910

RE: Donala Water and Sanitation District
Lot Line Vacation
County File Number V214

Dear Ms. Rivas:

The Donala Water and Sanitation District (DWSD) is in receipt of the proposed lot line vacation
between Lots 1 and 2, Block 30, Donala Subdivision No. 3. Our evaluation includes a review of
the two (2) existing 5-foot-wide side lot easements that will also be vacated. The DWSD does
not have a water and/or sewer infrastructure in the two 5-foot-wide utility easements.

Based on our review, we take no exception to the lot line vacation as proposed for the above
referenced lots.

We trust this provides the information you need at this time. If you should have any questions
or desire additional information, please feel free to contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely,

1§nja Smlth Ofﬂce Manager
TS/Ime

ec: Mr. Jeff Hodge, General Manager, Donala Water and Sanitation District
Mr. David R. Frisch, P.L.S., GMS, Inc., Consulting Engineers
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